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TMs letter ts a follow-up to the initial Interim Notification dated October 12, 2018 (Ref. 
ML18302A229). 

ABB continues to work with Flowserve-Umitorque to expedite the additional inspections of 
motors in the field and testing of motors pulled from inventory. The testing is necessary to 
assist in determ.inaUon if the abnormal appearance and deformation constitutes a·defect 
which would cause a substantial safety hazard. 

It is anticipated that this Will be completed by February 28, 2019. At that time, motor testing 
sllould be complete and analysis of results conducted. ABB will then be able to determine if 

· the nature of the condition is a substantial safety hazard and reportable. If further time is 
necessary for evaluation, a follow-up to this report will be filed. 

Since discovery of the condition, and to date of this report, ABB and t==lowserve-Limitorque 
. are no~ aware of any confirmed field inspections by,Flowserve~Limitorque's customer or the 
results of such inspecdons. 

Sincerely, . 

Sheldon Thomas 
QA Manager, ABB Motors and Mechanica,I Inc. 
Flowery Branch, GA 30542 

cc: 
, Jeff McConkey, Flowserve-Limitorque QA Mana~er 
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4349 AVERY DRIVE 
FLOWERY BRANCH, GA 30542 
+l. 678 947 7350 




